
Committee on Educational Policy 

February 21, 2024 

In attendance: Faculty: Christopher Kingston, chair; Mekhola Gomes; David Hanneke; Catherine 
Infante; Geoffrey Sanborn. Provost and Dean of the Faculty: Catherine Epstein, ex officio. Students: 
Tom Nash ‘26. Recorder: Nancy Ratner, Director of Academic Projects. 

Chris Kingston, chair of the Committee on Educational Policy (CEP), called the meeting to order at 2:15 
p.m. in Porter Lounge. The committee delayed approving the minutes until the next meeting. 

Course proposals 

Kingston then asked the committee to begin its review of the 108 new course proposals. To provide 
context, one member asked for a report on the number of 100- and 200-level courses and whether 
these have increased or decreased over the last five years and also asked for a list of the courses that 
are taught one time per week. The committee noted a few concerns and asked that the instructors be 
contacted and then agreed to continue the review at the next meeting. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 

 


